
Don't expand Rossland road 

Hello,  

My name is Michael, I live in Eastdale currently on Hillcroft St but I'll be moving to 
Coyston Dr in July. For me a big part of life in Oshawa is being able to walk through the 
forest in Harmony Creek with my wife and dogs. Please don't expand Rossland there 
we love the forest!  

Michael Stergianis 


